
 Which area does the project  

cover? 
 

The geographical remit for the project is 

Crewe and Nantwich and  

surrounding area but before referring 

please consider where the family lives 

and how feasible it is for them to travel 

to the centre for their  

appointment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working in Partnership  
 

St Paul’s Centre is working in              

partnership with Sal’s Shoes, a            

registered charity working to combat 

shoe poverty both nationally and           

internationally. 

 

 

The project has been supported and 

sponsored by the  

Guinness Partnership and  

Cheshire Community Foundation.  

 

www.stpaulscentre.org.uk 
 

 

01270 586186 
 

 

admin@stpaulscentre.org.uk 

 
www.facebook.com/stpaulscentre 
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Working to meet the needs of        
local  people  

for more than 30 years 

Sal’s Shoes  

at St Paul’s Centre  

 

 

Providing free footwear to  

children in need 



How to make a referral? 
 

Email:  
 

alexia.stockton@stpaulscentre.org.uk  
 

Or telephone: 
 

01270 586186  
 

A referral form will be emailed which must 

be completed by the referring agent. 

 

Once the form is received we will contact 

the  family to discuss shoe type and sizes 

needed.  

 

An appointment to attend the shoe shop 

will be arranged.  

 
 

 Who is the footwear for? 
 

Sal’s Shoes @ St Paul’s aims to provide 

good quality footwear, a mix of re-used 

and new,  free of charge for children 

under the age of 18 years old. 

 

Children who are referred to  

Sal’s Shoes will be eligible for 4 pairs 

of shoes within a 12 month period.  

 

Families can access this  service by  

referral only.  

 

 

 

 

Who can refer a family in 
need? 

 
Any person who is supporting the    

family who is able to assess the        

genuine need for the provision of    

footwear. For example, social workers, 

family support workers, mental health 

team, school’s workers and health       

workers. 

The Appointment 
 

During term time appointments will be 

on selected weekdays between  

3.30pm and 4.30pm. 

Additional appointments will be        

available both mornings and afternoons 

on selected weekdays during  

holiday periods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note provision is subject to  

availability.  

 

We ensure that the footwear we provide 

is cleaned, checked and presented in 

its best condition.  

 

mailto:alexia.stockton@stpaulscentre.org.uk

